
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref:VILSTEX/Clarification/FY2023/79                     21.12.2022 
 
To 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Compliances, Floor 25, P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code:509055 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Clarification /Confirmation on news item appearing in “Media/Publication” 
 
With reference to the clarification sought by the Exchange on 21.12.2022, we are to inform you that 
the said information is already intimated to the Stock Exchanges on 5th August, 2022 vide Company’s 
letter reference number Ref: VILSTEX/Outcome/FY2023/40 as a part of outcome of the Board meeting 
and the current event is only a puja to commence construction and the said news item is not a new 
one. A Copy of the said intimation is attached herewith for your information. 
 
Visaka Industries ltd has adequate systems   to comply with its disclosure obligations and is committed 
to making accurate and adequate disclosures in a timely manner as required by Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations.2015 read with the Company’s 
Policy on Determination of Materiality for Disclosure. 
 
Trust with the above reply we have   clarified the matter.  
 
Should you need any further information or clarification, please do let us know. 
 
 
Thanking you 
 
For Visaka Industries Limited 
 
 
 
Ramakanth Kunapuli 
Asst. Vice-President& Company Secretary  
 
  


		2022-12-21T19:06:21+0530
	RAMAKANTH KUNAPULI




